
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Blevins, Bradley"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James
Subject: RE: PLU 105 Closure Report
Date: Thursday, October 08, 2015 8:48:00 AM

RE: BopCo * PLU 105 Flowline * 30-015-27895 * 2RP-3225
 
Bradley,
 
This closure request has been approved.  The shallower excavation depths and lack of liner
 were approved by OCD due to the presence of a pipeline in the area of release.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Blevins, Bradley [mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 2:45 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Amos, James
Cc: Blevins, Bradley
Subject: PLU 105 Closure Report
 
All,
 
Please find the attached closure report for the PLU 105 Flowline release.  If you have any questions
 please let me know.
 
Thank You,
 
Brad Blevins
Remediation Foreman (PLU)
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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